
SUMMARY of Key Actions Taken at DCV HOA Board of Directors’ Meeting 8-17-2023 

1. Jason Flynn was appointed to the Board to fill Donna LeNoble’s vacated position as a director. 

2. Accounting will be moved to PayHOA. 

3. ACC Policy will be updated to include parameters for allowance of front yard fencing when 

applications of such are received. 

4. DCV HOA and Recreational Association will join the CoHope organization by paying an annual 

dues fee. Directors of the Board will be able to attend monthly meetings going forward. 

5. Current plan for closure of the Pool facility with the 9 PM closure on Labor Day 2023 will be 

followed despite the late opening this season due to issues with equipment. Budget doesn’t 

allow for additional contracted maintenance, electricity, or water. 

6. Pool interior resurfacing will take place prior to reopening for Memorial Day weekend 2024. 

7. Email and newsletter requests for volunteers to take on segments of the Grounds and 

Landscaping will begin. 

8. HB23-1105 HOA Task Force NOTICE will be on the website and in the September newsletter 

Next meeting: September21, 8:30 PM Zoom 


